From: Charlotte Vinken || NN

Sent: 17 January 2021 18:28
To: Planning
Subject: 2020/5574/P
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Dear madam, sir,

T am writing to express my concern about this planning application.

Putting a whole new level on a mews house in a conservation area seems wrong. Besides the problems that
this particular case creates (shadow and blocking view for residents of 9A Daleham Mews) it will set a
precedent for all the other mews houses in Belsize Park. Tt will cause huge upset emotionally for everybody
affected.

Noise, disruption, shade and loss of view and character of the mews.

T would suggest that people who need more space move to a bigger house, not inconvenience everybody and
spoiling the unique character of the Mews in Belsize Park.

Sincerely,

Charlotte Vinken

35 Daleham Mews

London NW3 SDB



